
Eastern Railwa y of Minn. July 27,  1898 

John S. Kennedy to J. J.Hil1. 

"I am glad to hear that the Northern 
Division of the Eastern Minnesota Road will 
soon be completed and I hope you will be 
able to use it for moving this years wheat 
crop to the Lake. I also hope you can carry 
out your views regarding the amount of stock 
you can issue, though I should think under 
the altered circumstances that is, the high 
prices the farmers now obtain for their wheat 
and the large redu you have recently 
made in the prices ansportation the 



pa t rons  of t h e  Roa d be l e s s  c r i t i c a l  
a s  t o  t h e  amount o ea rn ings  r e a l i z e d  
and t h e  d i s t r i b u t i o n  made of them amongst 
your s tockholders ."  
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